Public Notice
School District of West Salem

SERVE WITH PASSION TO IGNITE CREATIVITY, INNOVATION, AND EXCELLENCE

Three Board Members, the Director of Instruction and the Superintendent will be attending the
Wisconsin Association of School Boards State Education Conference January 17-20, 2023. The
school board will not conduct any governmental business during the trip or at the convention.

*Posted: January 12, 2023



